
Mr. Yervant Soghoyan 
1911 Hanover Avenue 
Richmond, Virginia 23220 

Dear Yervant: 

November 5, 1980 

May we extend our deepest appreciation to you for the many kind­
nesses you have rendered to our Diocese in the past weeks. 

We have you to thank for transporting the lar e needlepoint work 
donated by Mrs. Nectar Kantarjian whom you were also gracious enough 
to visit concerning a further donation to the Cathedral. Please ex­
tend ou thanks as well to your friend who helped brin the needle­
point to Diocesan Headquarters. 

We are very qrateful for these and many ther services. May God 
bless a d be with you and may His Spirit briq ten your life and that 
of your loved ones. 

st 

Prayerfully, 

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian 
Primate 


